
TAXI AND GENERAL LICENSING PANEL 
 

MINUTES OF MEETING HELD ON 4TH AUGUST 2005 
 

 Present:  Councillors P C Connolly (Chairman); S J Meteer (Deputy 
Chairman); J E Prince. 

 
 Officers:  Marlene Jewell, Senior Legal Services Officer. 
 
 Minutes 
 
 The Minutes of the meeting held on 21st June 2005 were signed by the 

Chairman as a correct record. 
 
TGLP 8 Consultation on the Review of Waiting Restrictions and Whitehaven 

Taxi Ranks 
 
  The Panel considered a consultation document received from the Cumbria 

County Council’s Highway Department relating to the Review of Waiting 
Restrictions which proposed amendments to the taxi ranks within 
Whitehaven.  The Panel also considered the views of the Copeland Taxi 
Owners’ Association, two of whose representatives attended the Panel 
meeting.  The County Council asked for the Council’s comments so that they 
could be incorporated into a report to be presented to the Copeland Local 
Area Committee for decision.  Following a discussion where various 
comments were agreed it was: 

 
  RESOLVED – That a letter be sent to the County Council expressing the 

comments of the Panel. 
 
 
 
  The meeting closed at 3.00pm. 
 

Chairman 


